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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued
not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of
DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

INVITATION TO ENROLL AT UP BAGUIO MASTER OF MANAGEMENT
PROGRAM AND SHORT COURSES

The Institute of Management of the University of the Philippines
Baguio is inviting enrollees for the first Semester of AY 2025-2026.

The Master of Management (MM) Program seeks to provide
qualified students, professionals, and practitioners with the theoretical
background and skills needed in management to efficiently and
effectively manage all types of organizations or institutions.

Interested participants may submit their application on or before May
31, 2005 to the link: https://forms.gle/X0zZZMVpzdfN5Nvk8. For further
details, you may contact im.upbaguio@up.edu.ph for more information.

Participation of the interested participants is personal and shall be
subject to the no-disruption-of classes policy stipulated in DepED Order No.
9, s. 2005 titled: “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task
and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.”
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